EST. 2001

Registration is open for the 2020 MRPGS softball season. All girls from
Pre- K to 8t grade are eligible to participate in softball. Please visit our
website at www.MRPGS.org to register. On line registration will close
February 15, 2020

Any questions about registration or the softball program please e mail
Mark at mrpgssoftball@gmail.com



